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Inside this issue: 

Smoke Shop Hours 

Monday - Friday 

9:00am-5:45pm 

Closed during Lunch 

12:00-1:00 

Must be 19 years of age 

Must have proper/valid ID 

 

Musqueam Administration  

&  

Cig Shop 

Will be closing at 10:00 AM   

This Friday, July 28, 2017 

For a staff BBQ 

And will  

re-open Monday July 31, 2017 for regular office 
hours. 

Please note; All essential services will be 
operational Recreation and youth centre. 

There will also be a receptionist available on 
Friday until 4:30 pm for anyone that needs to pick 

up cheques.  

Thank you  

Musqueam ~ Administration 

 

 

 

PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT THERE WILL BE NO    MASS AT 
ST.MICHAELS’  

CHRUCH UNTIL AUGUST 2, 2017.  ~ GOD BLESS  



 

 
 

BC Wild Fire 

Effective at 12noon Friday, July 7, 2017 within the Coastal Fire 
Centre’s jurisdiction (BC Parks, Crown lands and private lands), 
campfires will only be allowed on Northern Vancouver Island, the 
mid-coast portion of the mainland and on Haida Gwaii. 

Fires: Backyard fire (open fires) BANNED: a fire bigger than 1ft 
8inches in height and in width and is used by any person for 
recreational purpose, or by a first nation for a ceremonial purpose, 
due to hot and dry conditions of the summer predictions 

Campfire (semi-closure) BANNED: a fire no higher than 1ft 
8inches in height and in width and is used by any person for 
recreational purpose, due to hot and dry conditions of the summer 
predictions 

River fire (open fire) BANNED: is bigger than a backyard fire 
close to a dry grassy area, due to hot and dry conditions of the 
summer predictions 

Propane fire (controlled) Permitted: controlled propane 
fire-pit is permitted even when all others are banned 



 
 

 

 

 

Paving and Road Closures Dunbar and Crown Street 

The City is experiencing some logistics delays on site and were unable to pave through Dunbar 
intersection Tuesday, July 25th.  The Updated plan is to start paving at Dunbar from 7am to 
11am Thursday, July 27th. 

Paving Crown Street intersection will commence on Saturday, July 29th.  More specific closure 
timeline will be updated when a better understanding of paving progress.  Paving work is 
scheduled to commence at W.41st intersection at 6:30 am on Sunday July 30th.  This paving 
work is scheduled on Sunday morning in an effort to be in compliance with City’s Traffic 
Management requirements.  Paving will require temporary closure at the intersection and 
lower traffic volumes are expected on early Sunday morning.  The project has been granted a 
Noise Bylaw Exception. 

The City will arrange additional Traffic Authority personnel to re-route traffic.   

Thank you 

City of Vancouver 

https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiAxbys9qnVAhUowVQKHTzMCuoQjRwIBw&url=https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:Vancouverlogo.svg&psig=AFQjCNHBy56rS2ROnIoFWDNYPfw7rUaSmg&ust=1501260771936864


MUSQUEAM MEMBERSHIP DEPARTMENT 
~NOTICE OF INTEREST~ 

The Membership Department is looking for individuals to sit on the ‘Membership Rules 
Working Group’.  The Working Group will consist of at least one elder, one youth, one council 
member, one band member at large, the Membership Registrar and Musqueam’s Policy 
Analyst. 

If you are interested in volunteering your time, please submit a cover letter by August 11, 
2017 to: 

Jocelyn Campbell-Axson, Membership Registrar 
6735 Salish Drive 
Vancouver, BC V6N 4C4 
Tel:  604-263-3261  



The Aquatic Habitat Restoration Plan Team would like to thank all of the community 

members that came out to the Open House last week!  It was a great success and we received 

a lot of feedback as to why local native plants are important to you! 

 

 



 
 

niʔ ʔəncə kʷəw məkʷ wet ?    Where is everyone? 
niʔ nem ʔe:ɬtən ʔə tə shənqəminəm skʷul!  They went to hənqəminəm class! 

 
 
 
 

for the hənqəminəm language classes offered through the 
collaborative  

Musqueam-UBC First Nations and Endangered Languages Program 
 
 

 
 

Call or Email Vanessa in the Language and Culture Department if you’re interested 
 

604.263.3261 
vanessa@musqueam.bc.ca 

 

Classes start Tuesday, September 5th & 
Wednesday September 6th 

FNLG 101B - the introductory level  
Larry Grant & Fiona Campbell  
From 4:30 to 6:00 every Tuesday 
and Thursday. 

FNLG 201B - the second year level 
Marny Point  
From 4:30 to 6:00 every Monday and 
Wednesday.  



Education  Department:  

Faye Mitchell, Education Coordinator,  

April Campbell, Learning Facilitator, 

Delphine Campbell, Education Assistant, 

Cary Campbell, School Bus Driver, 

Charlene Campbell-Wood, School Bus Supervisor   

Ph. # 604 - 263 - 3261    Fax # 604 - 263– 4212     

Toll free:  1-866-282-3261 

Musqueam Education Notice      Friday July 28, 2017 
Answer to last weeks riddle: A hotdog. 

This week:  I am found in the sea and on land but I do not walk or swim. I travel by foot but I 

am toeless. No matter where I go, I am never far from home. What am I? 

Education is our passport to the   

future, for tomorrow belongs to the 

people who prepare for it today. 

~ Malcolm X 

Featured Career: Civil Engineer  

WHAT DO CIVIL ENGINEERS DO?  Civil engineers design major construction projects such as roads, bridges, dams, and 

airports.  

IS IT RIGHT FOR ME? A civil engineer is a good job if you are a project based thinker, that is strong in math and physics. 

It is also a good fit if you can think abstractly and have strong leadership skills.  

HIGH SCHOOL PREREQUISITES?  To become a civil engineer you should take Math 12, Physics 12, Chemistry 12, and 

English 12. 

POST SECONDARY EDUCATION?  You need to complete a bachelors degree (120 credits) at a post-secondary institu-

tion. You will either get a Bachelor of Science/ Bachelor of Applied Science/ Bachelor of Engineering depending on the 

university you attend. 

WHAT CAN I EXPECT MY SALARY TO BE?  The average annual salary for a civil engineer is between $70,000-$95,000. 

Education Awards 

Education awards are now available for Musqueam Band members!! 

GRADE 12 GRADUATES–  If you graduated this June, please submit your final report card, Dogwood Certificate, and BC 

Ministry of Education transcripts to the Education Department, to receive your award. 

GRADE 8 - 11– If you are interested in receiving an academic award please submit your final report card to the Educa-

tion Department. The top academic student in each grade will receive an award. 

Bus Information for Parents 

ELEMENTARY- If your child will be riding the school bus, and is a Band Member, please fill out a bus form and return it 

to the Education Department (form on following page). If you prefer an electronic copy, please email April at learning-

facilitator@musqueam.bc.ca 

HIGH SCHOOL– If you child will be attending high school, and will require a monthly bus fare cheque, please contact  

the Education Department to ensure they are on the list. 



PARENT/GUARDIAN INFORMATION Date:   

Parent/Guardian’s Name   

Relationship to Child   

Street Address   

City   Postal Code   

Home Phone   Work:   

Email address   Cell:   

Alternate Guardian   Alternate ph:   

STUDENT INFORMATION: 

Student First Name   Student Surname   

Grade   Student PEN#   

Status Number   Date of Birth   

School attending (mark with a 

check) 

  Southlands Elementary   Immaculate Conception 

Medic Alerts: (Please identify any medic alerts or special needs that the bus supervisor should be aware of) 

  

  

  

MIB SCHOOL BUS FORM 





Pranic Healing Musqueam 
Community Clinic 

 
Starting Wednesday August 2nd  

 

Drop in and sign up for a Healing! 

Meditation to start at 6pm, Healings begin at 

approximetely 6:30pm in the Yoga Room! 
 

 

 
 

Please call or email Meghan (604.671.1258/mhajash@musqueam.bc.ca) for 

any questions.  

 Clinics begin 

with the 

Meditation  on 

Twin Hearts for 

Planetary Peace 

and the healings 

follow thereafter. 

Meditation on 

twin hearts from 

6 to 6:30pm 

 Free 20 minute 

healing sign ups 

from 6:30 to 

8pm 

 Last healing at 

7:30pm 

 People are 

welcome to 

come to the 

meditation or 

not.  
 

Pranic Healing is a non-touch energy healing system which 

strengthens the invisible bio-energy that interpenetrates and 

surrounds the body, keeping it alive and in a state of good health. 

This strengthening increases the self-repairing ability of the body 

and mind for physical, psychological and relationship wellness. 
 

mailto:604.671.1258/mhajash@musqueam.bc.ca


 

 
 

BC Bereavement Helpline  
PO Box 20095 RPO Fairview 

Vancouver, BC V5Z 0C1 
Toll Free: 1-877-779-2223   

P: 604-738-9950 / F: 604-265-4795  
E: contact@bcbh.ca  

W: www.bcbh.ca 

 

As a Family Member of a Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls (MMIWG), we would like to 

extend the offer for you to apply to attend our first free “Sisters in Strength Wellness Retreat” happening at 

Sts'ailes Lhawathet Lalem in Agassiz starting on Friday October 13 and ending Sunday October 15, 2017.  

 

Our organization is a small non-profit called the BC Bereavement Helpline, we have been providing grief 

and loss support services across the province for approximately 30 years now.  

 

Our intention is to bring together Indigenous women to connect and share in each other’s strength, to create a 

positive atmosphere for women in a sacred, trauma and culturally-informed environment. We are still in the 

process of creating the program for the two days that we will be spending together.  We have developed 

some possible activities such as a Blanketing Ceremony, the creation of Cedar roses, art-therapy, beauty 

treatments such as hair-cuts, healing circles of support, information session(s) about trauma and more. You 

are most welcome to share with us any other activities you would like to see happen at this gathering and we 

will see if it’s possible to meet that request.  

 

Spaces are limited to 25 Indigenous women who have a loved one of the MMIWG and able to travel to the 

Facility in Sts'ailes Traditional Territory. Accommodations for two nights, 6 meals, snacks and all activities 

happening at this retreat will be provided free of cost to all the women who are selected to participate at this 

event.  

 

Knowledge keepers will be present on site to guide us and provide support to the women. Other support 

people will also be present, most of whom have also experienced a traumatic loss of a loved one.  

 

Due to the unconfirmed start dates relating to the National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous 

Women and Girls which have not yet been publicly announced, we will be creating a waitlist for family 

members who are wishing to attend, just in case some of the selected women are unable to attend due to a 

date conflict for the hearings said to commence in the Fall.   

 

Some additional information for support services, in 2011, the BC Victims of Homicide Program was 

created to specifically support family members who have lost a loved one to murder. You can find more 

information on our websites at: www.bcbh.ca and www.bcvoh.ca.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact our confidential Grief Support Line at 604-738-9950 or you may call our toll 

free line at 1(877) 779-2223 or email us at contact@bcbh.ca if you wish to get more information or apply to 

participate at this retreat.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

The BC Bereavement Helpline Team  

 

mailto:contact@bcbh.ca
http://www.bcbh.ca/
http://www.bcbh.ca/
http://www.bcvoh.ca/
mailto:contact@bcbh.ca


MUSQUEAM HEALTH  
NEWSLETTER 

July 28, 2017 

National Native Alcohol and Drug Awareness Program (NNADAP) 

                Cyndi Bell - A&D Counsellor    Brad Morin – NNADAP worker 

  Office Hours                            Office Hours 

  Mon, Tues, Thurs   9:30-4:30 pm      Weds-Fri   6-9 pm 

  Weds             12-7 pm           Sat/Sun     1-5 pm 

  Fri          9-4 pm 
  

We are available for 1:1 counselling, treatment referrals, outpatient resources, information and support in relation to 

drug and alcohol use.       Feel free to drop in or call to make an appointment: 604-269-3454 

Reminder: There is an AA meeting every Tuesday from 8-9 pm at the 51st Hall! 

Coffee Time with Cyndi 

Every Wednesday evening from 5-6 pm in the Community Centre Café 

Stop by for a coffee! I will be in the café to provide information, support and resources for anyone 

who is looking for help with substance use issues concerning yourself or a loved one.  

  

 ART & PLAY THERAPY for Adults 

Janice Carroll 

1 

Hi my name is Janice Carroll.  

 I have been a counselor here on reserve for the last 11 years; working with children and youth, using Art and Play 

Therapy.   

My hours have been structured from Tuesday - Friday though I will 

now be available for Counselling for ‘Adults Only’ Trauma related 

counselling on Monday’s from 9am-2pm.  The sessions are one hour, 

once a week.  

Please call my office (located in the Health Department) at 604-269-

3453, or jcarroll@musqueam.bc.ca if this is something that could 

benefit you or you’d like more information.  

mailto:jcarroll@musqueam.bc.ca


MUSQUEAM HEALTH  
NEWSLETTER 

July 28, 2017 

BC SERVICES CARD 

By 2018 -All eligible adults must 
renew enrolment in MSP by February 
2018 and get a BC Services Card. 

The BC Services Card can also be combined with 
a driver’s licence.  

Plus, using ICBC's existing identity proofing and 
renewal processes helps keep everyone’s 
personal information more secure and helps 

prevent fraud such as identity theft or misuse of government services.   

Eligible adults (19 and older) can get a BC Services Card when they enrol in MSP or when they renew their driver’s licence 
or BCID.  Children and youth under 19 do not need to renew enrolment in MSP and, if they don't have one already, are 
automatically issued their first Non-Photo BC Services Card when an adult on the account contacts Health Insurance BC 
or obtains their own BC Services Card. 

 MSP Changes - Adults 19 to 74 years of age are required to renew enrolment in MSP. The BC Services Card has 
replaced the CareCard and the Gold CardCard. 

 One card = easy access - In the future, the BC Services Card will provide easy access to many other provincial 
services. 

Fees -There is no fee to get a BC Services Card. However, if you’re combining your BC Services Card with your driver’s 

license, fees that apply to the regular driver’s license issuance process still apply. 

How to get a BC Service Card:  Visit an ICBC driver licensing office with two pieces of ID. Bring your CareCard if you have 
it. 

Check your driver’s license and CareCard to be sure your name matches exactly on both.  If not, call Health Insurance BC 
at 604 683-7151 or 1 800 663-7100. 

 

FREE PRINTER!! 

Free HP INKJET 1012 Printer.  If anyone is interested,       

please contact the Musqueam health department.  

 

http://www.icbc.com/driver-licensing/visit-dl-office/Pages/Fees.aspx
http://apps.icbc.com/locator/v3/licensing/m/
http://www.icbc.com/driver-licensing/visit-dl-office/Pages/Accepted-ID.aspx


MUSQUEAM HEALTH  
NEWSLETTER 

July 28, 2017 

CHRONIC DISEASE MANAGEMENT PROGRAM 
Merv Kelly 

Assistance with health information about Diabetes, high blood pressure, etc., and how to help manage these.   

Do you want to exercise but don’t know what’s best for you? I am available to assist all ages and levels of fitness for all 
community members, call me or drop by my office. 
 

Hours – Monday to Friday: 9:30 am to 3:00 pm / 5:00 pm to 6:30 pm 
 
 
 

 Merv Kelly,  
Chronic Disease Management Facilitator  
604-263-3261 – Extension 3455 
Email: merv@musqueam.bc.ca 

 
 

MUSQUEAM ELDER’S PROGRAM 
Brenda Campbell  
 

Musqueam Elders Luncheon: Thursday August 3  12:00 noon 

Musqueam Ladies Group: Tuesday evenings  6:00-9:00pm 

Crochet Group:   Wednesday evenings  6:00-9:00pm 

Location:    Musqueam Elders Centre  Ph: 604-263-6312 
 

 

SAFE DRINKING WATER MONITORING PROGRAM 

Charlene Campbell-Wood 

How should a water cooler be cleaned? 
 

Reservoir: (Note: Clean your bottled water cooler before every bottle change.):  Unplug cord from electrical outlet of 
cooler; 2. Remove empty bottle (carboy), 3. Drain water from stainless steel reservoir(s) through faucet(s). 4.  Prepare a 
disinfecting solution by adding one tablespoon (15 mL) household bleach to one Imperial gallon (4.5 L) of water solution.  
 
Drip Tray (located under faucets):  Lift off drip tray; 2. Remove the screen and wash both tray and screen in mild 
detergent; 3. Rinse well in clean tap water and replace on cooler.  
 
Replacing Bottle:  Wash hands with soap and warm water before handling. If you choose to use clean protective gloves 
(ex. latex), discard or disinfect after each use and prior to reuse. (Some companies suggest using one-part vinegar to 
three parts water solution to clean the reservoir of scale before cleaning with bleach. Check your manual.)  
 
Note: Other disinfecting solutions may be suitable. Please check with your water cooler supplier/manual. 
 
Taken from Health Canada, FAQ about Bottled Water 
 



MUSQUEAM HEALTH  
NEWSLETTER 
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HOME AND COMMUNITY CARE 
Home Care Nurse: Romeo Cosio, RN.  
Lyn Thomas, Nurse Assistant 
 
 

Home Care Program is available to our community members to assist with hospital discharges, home care aide, and all 

medical equipment. Home care services & medical equipment require a note from your doctor with your needs 

specified.  

The Arjo Tub Program:  Is available at the Elder’s Centre between 7-10am Monday to Friday.  You will need a doctor’s 

order for the use of the Arjo tub, describing your condition, and how often you are advised to use the tub per week. For 

assistance with Arjo tub appointments or Home Care service scheduling changes or cancellations call Lyn Thomas.  

Home Care Phone: 604-263-6539 
Romeo’s Office Hours:  
Mon. Wed. Thurs. Friday 8:30-5:30 (Tues-Off) 

 
Evelyn’s Schedule: 
Monday-Friday 8:30-4:30 PH: 604-269-3354    

 
*For Emergencies Call 911 right away !* 

 

 

 
COMMUNITY HEALTH PROGRAM 
Lyn Thomas, Assistant 

 

Nancy Tai (Public Health Nurse, Vancouver Coastal) will continue to come to the Mom and Baby group on Tuesdays 
through AUGUST.    If you are pregnant you may sign up by calling Lyn Thomas at 604-269-3354. 
 

Are you pregnant or have you recently had a baby?  
The Musqueam Health Department offers some valuable incentives to pre-natal and post-natal Mothers who live on 
reserve: 

 From the onset of pregnancy until 3 months postpartum we offer weekly $25.00 Save on Foods Gift cards.  
 Nursing pads, one box per week as needed 
 A one-time gift of an Electric Breast pump. One per family 
 Welcome gift for your new baby  

 

 Pre- and Post-Natal Group: Tuesdays noon-2 PM, Youth Centre 

Please join us Tuesdays at 12 noon in the Youth Centre for an informal drop-in group (partners welcome!).  Lunch is 

provided.  *For information on how to register your baby for First Nations Health benefits coverage please call Ashlee or 
Candice in the health department. 
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MUSQUEAM PRIMARY CARE CLINIC 

Welcoming all Musqueam community members including parents / caregivers with infants and 

children; pregnant women; youth; adults and elders. Come and join our wonderful Musqueam 

Primary Care clinic and become a regular patient! Our team meets the highest standards 

necessary to provide you with safe and confidential health care. 

PRIMARY CARE FAMILY PHYSICIAN – Friday 10:00am – 4:00pm 

PRIMARY CARE NURSE PRACTITIONERS – Monday to Thursday 10:00am— 3:00pm  
(last appointment at 2:30)   

Services provided every day are:  

 check-ups (PAP, STI, Baby growth checks) and assessments;  
 diagnosis and prescriptions 
 testing (X-rays, ultrasound and blood work) 
 birth control options 
 chronic disease management (diabetes, hypertension, C.O.P.D and lung disease) 
 childhood vaccines; specialist referral 

MEDICAL OFFICE ASSISTANT – Monday to Friday 10:00am – 3:00pm 

 

For an appointment call Mackenzie Gomez, Medical Office Assistant, 604.266.0043  

(closed 12:00 – 1:00pm for lunch) 

Musqueam Elders Centre, 4010 Si Lu Drive, Vancouver BC V6N 4K7  

We have more Naloxone kits now and if someone would like a kit to please contact the Health Department in the Musqueam Band 

Office or the Musqueam Primary Care Clinic in the Elders Centre at:  604-266-0043.     

We can review training if needed and have practice kits as well.  

10:00am – 3:00pm Monday to Friday 
 (closed 12:00 – 1:00pm for lunch) 

Accepting new patients 

Please be advised the clinic will not be open Friday July 28th 2017 as we will be attending 
the MIB Staff Volleyball and Bocce Ball BBQ. 

“It is health that is real wealth and not pieces of gold and silver”, ~ Mahatma Gandhi  
 



 

CALLING ALL ARTISTS! 
 
WE ARE LOOKING FOR A COMMUNITY MEMBER 
TO DESIGN A LOGO. 
 
We are looking for a new visual identity and need your help! 
We are seeking a community member who can design a 
creative, innovative, and professional logo for the 
Environmental Stewardship Department. 
 
The logo should be recognizable and help promote our 
Department’s vision: 
 
“We, the Musqueam, will work together to take care of our 
territory so the following generations will know how to be 
self-reliant. We will remember our own history and as well, 
use our traditional teachings to take care of everyone and 
everything on this earth”.  
 
c̓ɬhi:yay̓əstəl ̕ ct tə ɬniməɬ xʷməθkʷəy̓əm k̓ʷ s xaʔɬəmət ct tə sʔa:nɬ 
təməxʷ. stəʔe ʔə tθeʔ wə ɬəq ̓əlləxʷəs ʔal ̕ kʷθə m ̓is yəʔey̓əqtal ̕xʷ wə 
scəkʷəlaməxəs kʷθə nəxʷskʷəyχθət. nəʔeməstəxʷ ct ceʔ kʷθə 
sʔa:nɬ syəθ ʔiʔ ƛ�əw haʔkʷəx tə snəw ̓eyəɬ k̓ʷ s xaʔɬəmət ct kʷθə 
mək̓ʷ wet ʔiʔ kʷθə mək̓ʷ stem. 
 

 
 
 
 

Winners will be selected by the Musqueam Indian Band Staff. 
Winner is announced on August 28, 2017. 

 

Contest winner will 
receive a $500 Visa 

Gift Card 

──── 

You Can Submit Up to 
3 Designs Per Person 

──── 

Please Submit Your 
Design To The 
Environmental 

Stewardship 
Department 

──── 

Contact Information 
 
Yeganeh Asadian, M.Sc., P.A. 
Environmental Stewardship Coordinator  

Yasadian@musqueam.bc.ca 
 
Jonathan Point 
Environmental Stewardship Intern 
Jon@musqueam.bc.ca 
 
Office: 604.263.3261 

 

mailto:yasadian@musqueam.bc.ca
mailto:jon@musqueam.bc.ca


 

Fundraiser for Musqueam Strong 
Hello everyone, 

 The Musqueam Women have put in a soccer team for fall soccer. Please 

buy a card for $20 for your chance to win $270 . 

The game is find the jokers and the 2 winners will win $270.00 each. This 

will help us buy the jerseys for the season. Feel free to contact Angela Point 

(778)919-7349 or Sherry Point (778)886-4581.  

Thank you for your support  

Please see image below to see what numbers are available 

 



639 
Hornby St 

Vancouver BC 
604.682.3455 

NO Pendant. 1976 Photo.  Kenji Nagai 

Bill Reid 
Gallery 
of Northwest Coast Art 

Gallery 
Gift Shop 

Celebration of 
Bill Reid Pole 

Become  a 

Member 

Virtual Exhibition 
	

Click for a list of Videos 

Public Programs 
Information on 
Artist Talks and 
other special events 
in the Gallery 

Event Rentals 

The Raven's Call 
A virtual exhibition 
dedicated to the 
art and life of Bill 
Reid 

A great location for 
cultural, media, 
corporate and 
private events 

SFU The 13N1 Read Gallery Is home to the 
Simon Fraser Urdversity BIN Reid Collection gib  Bill Reid Gallery 	ipadvisor:ca ry  on 

JII  

©2001-2016 Bill Reid Foundation site by Kedsey.com  

Bill Reid Gallery - Home 
	

Page 1 of 1 

Exhibitions 
	

Plan Your Visit 	Event Rentals 
	

Media + News 
	

Get Involved 
	

About Us 
	

Contact Us 

CEIM;ITATE 
EXCELLENCE 

tripadvisor 

Current Exhibition 
Xi Xanya Dzam: 
Those who are 
amazing at making 
things 

April 5 to 
Sept 4, 2017 

Current Exhibition 
Bill Reid Creative 
Journeys 
Apr 14, 2016 to 
Dec 10, 2017 

Permanent Exhibition 

4 
Gold and silver 
masterworks plus 
several of Reid's 
works featured on 
the Canadian $20 
banknote 

Summer Hours: 
Open daily 10:00am to 5:00pm 
Click here for admission prices 

The Gallery will be closed on the following days: 
Sunday, August 13 
Monday, September 11 

Sign-up for our monthly e -news 
Be the first to find  out about upcoming exhibitions, programs & new arrivals at the Gallery 

Sign Ud Now 

We respectfully acknowledge the Coast Salish Peoples on whose traditional territories we live and work, and all the First Nations of 
the Pacific Coast. 

http://www.billreidgallery.ca/ 	 27/07/2017 



VANCOUVER | 24 SEPT

www.reconciliationcanada.ca

Reconciliation
Canada Capacity
Partners:



Social Development Department Notice 

Friday July 28, 2017  

     Cheque Issue Day  

     Tuesday August 1, 2017  

 

Thursday July 20th was the cut off date to have your renewal slip and job 

search forms in.   

For those eligible for utility payments, please bring your hydro and gas bill’s in 

a.s.a.p.  

New applications will not be accepted on or two days prior to cheque issue day.   

If your paperwork is not in on time your cheque will not processed on cheque 

issue day. 

PPMB and PWD clients, if you are unable to pick up your own cheque please 

provide a note or phone call to the Soc. Dev. Dept.    

 

Thank you for your cooperation.   







 
CHILDREN OUT OF THE PARENTAL HOME  

MONTHLY RENEWAL DECLARATION  

PRIVACY OF INFORMATION STATEMENT 
Provision of information requested on this document is voluntary and is being collected for the purposes of determining eligibility for Children Out of the 
Parental Home Income Assistance. The information will be stored in a secure location by your First Nation Administering Authority, who will ensure the 
confidentiality of the information contained in this document in accordance with standards set out in the Social Development Policy and Procedures Manual 
of the Department of Indian Affairs and Northern Development (B.C. Region) and will be maintained pursuant to the Privacy Act and described in the 
personal information bank INA-PPU-240. The accuracy of the information in this document may be checked by comparing it against information held by 
any federal or provincial department or agency or any private agency. 
  

 

COPH 004 (01/10 - 1119674 v3) DISTRIBUTION: ORIGINAL - CLIENT FILE 

 

OFFICE USE ONLY 

 Administering Authority (AA) and Number: 

_____________________________________________ 

Name of Worker: 

__________________________________________ 

Date Declaration Reviewed: 

_____________________ 

 

Child  

Last Name First Name Middle Name 

 

1. Is the child still in need of Children Out of the Parental Home (COPH) Assistance?     Yes    No
 

2. Are there any changes in the composition (make-up) of persons age18 or older  

   living in the relative’s home?  

   Yes    No
 

    If yes, explain change(s): _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

    _________________________________________________________________________________________________________. 

3.  Are there any changes in the amount of financial contribution to the COPH Assistance child?     Yes    No
 

     If yes, explain change(s) to the amount: _________________________________________________________________________ 

4.  Are there other changes concerning the COPH Assistance child or the information provided 

by the relative?  

   Yes    No 

If yes, explain change(s): _______________________________________________________________________________________ 

     _________________________________________________________________________________________________________. 

5.  COMPLETE THIS SECTION ONLY IF THE RELATIVE’S ADDRESS HAS CHANGED 

New Address  Telephone  (              )   

Mailing Address (if different)   

 

DECLARATION 

I declare that the information that I have provided on behalf of _________________________________________ is true and complete.  
                                                                                                                                                                                                      (Child’s  Name) 

I give my permission for this information to be verified and consent to a report being obtained from any reporting agency (for example, but 
not limited to, Canada Revenue Agency, the BC Ministry of Children and Family Development or the BC Ministry of Housing and Social 
Development) for that purpose.   

________________________________________ 
Relative’s Signature 

_______________________________________ 
Relative’s Name (Print) 

__________________ 
Date Signed 
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